
Closure cannot be granted at this time.  
The area around the AT&T ROW needs 
to be addressed.  After talking with Mr. 
Kellum it has been determined that work 
can be done in the area as long as a 
horizontal distance of 3’ to 5’ be 
maintained from the marked line.  Please 
submit for OCD approval an updated 
map of the affected area of concern and 
an addendum detailing how this area will 
be remediated.
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